BLUEGRASS TOLERS

January 2013 Newsletter

President's Message

Happy New Year! I hope everyone enjoyed Christmas time with family and friends. Now let's welcome in 2013 together painting a mixed media water wheel taught by Bessie Bain. See below for details. Please email me back at marshalclark@yahoo.com to let us know you can attend. I look forward to being your President again this year. Mina is working hard to get teachers this year to keep our creativity interesting. It's also not too early to start thinking about Retreat themes! Bring your ideas.

For lunch, how about a salad bar potluck? Bring your favorite topping and I'll bring the lettuce, drinks, and paper products. Invite a friend and I look forward to seeing you on Thursday, January 17th.

Marsha Clark

2013 Officers

President: Marsha Clark

1st Vice-president: Mina McLean

2nd Vice-president: Debbie McQueary

Secretary: Jo Carol Carter

Treasurer: Byrle Thomas

Note from Newsletter Editor: I apologize for the abbreviated newsletter. I have had a busy holiday like all of you and will need time to get accustomed to getting the newsletter out in a timely manner! Thanks! Please submit any information for the newsletter to my email address: mcq48@yahoo.com.

Debbie McQueary



Bessie's Mill

Cost: \$15

Medium: Acrylics

Size: 11 X 14 Canvas board

Supplies: Usual Acrylic Supplies including

assortment of brushes